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Dear Dolphin Families, 

This week we explored the upcoming 
holiday called, “Dia de los muertos.” We made a 
classroom pinata which represents the fun 
festivities that take place in many latin 
cultures. It took us all week to create one and 
the children did a great job with helping the 
teachers with the process.  On Friday, we sang 
the birthday song to Brynn and each friend in 
school wished her a wonderful happy 3rd 
birthday. Finally, we celebrated halloween with 
books, music, dancing, and hitting our 
homemade pinata to get goodies from inside. 
Have a safe and happy weekend!

Love, 
Your Dolphin Teachers

Remote Learning Portal CLICK HERE

https://sites.google.com/sjsla.org/remote/
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Making a 
Halloween Banner!

Topics we explored

Books we read
In celebration of Dia 
de los Muertos, we 
created a pinata out 
of balloons, 
newspaper, glue, 
water, paint, and 
stickers. 



Luca said, “A backhoe loader 
truck!”
Brynn said, “Pink shark.”
Beau said, “A strawberry.”
Theo said, “School bus 
driver.”
Melody said, “Pink robot!”
Andrew said, “The hat.”
Solo said, “Buzz Lightyear!”
Maisie said “Chase.”
Jaya said, “Chicken Monster!”
Jenson said, “Ghost”
Alden said, “A bubble.”



Dressing up is so much fun!





GO, TEAM 
GO! OPEN UP 
THAT 
PINATA!
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Sneak Peek for the Next Week…
Harvest/Seasonal Vegetables/Native American Week

Activity: Suncatcher 
Materials: watercolor paints, water, cup,  doilies, 

Activity:Making a canoe
Materials:paper, crayons

Activity:Animal Mask
Materials: animal mask, markers, and stickers

Activity:Veggie collage
Materials:vegetable cutouts, paper, glue, scissors

Activity:Watercolor painting
Materials:watercolor paints, water, cup, and paper



Thank you families who stopped 
by to our drive-thru trick or 

treating event!


